Johnson, Jori

From: JERRY BROOKHART <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 1:28 PM

To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Feedback on Stibnite Gold Project.

To Whom it May Concern,

The opportunity presented by the Stibnite Gold Project is compelling for many reasons and it is a project | want to see
move forward.

It will be the only antimony mine in the America. This important mineral is used in everything from batteries, textiles,
cell phones, plastics and cable sheathing.

Right now, we import all of our antimony. With the world in turmoil, it is more important than ever that we do not rely
solely on foreign countries for minerals of such great importance.

It is estimated that this Project could provide approximately one-quarter of American demand for antimony.

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. | urge you to now move forward and permit the mine
using alternative 2, so Midas Gold can help put Americans back to work.

Yours,

Jerry Brookhart




